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Statement from House GOP Leader Mike McLane on Measure 101 Results 
  
Salem, Ore. - House Republican Leader Mike McLane (R-Powell Butte) issued the following statement 
following Oregon voters’ approval of Measure 101: 
  
“With the passage of Measure 101, we must now shift our focus to improving efficiencies within the 
Oregon Health Authority and in the administration of the Oregon Health Plan. Our state’s health care 
programs have suffered from chronic failure for years. This culture of incompetence cannot be excused or 
forgotten in the wake of this ballot measure. I hope legislators on both sides of the aisle will make it a 
priority to safeguard and protect the investment in our state government that Oregon taxpayers have 
affirmed tonight.” 
  

### 
 


